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HESS CORPORATION

1 Hess Plaza
Woodbridge, NJ 07095

JAY L. KOOPER

Director of Regulatory Affairs
Energy Marketing

(732) 750-7048

FAX: (732) 750-6670

January 5, 2010

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

The Honorable Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE:  Hess Corporation — Application For Renewal Of Its Competitive Electric
Power Supplier License

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to Parts Puc 202 and 2003 of the New Hampshire Code of
Administrative Rules, enclosed please find an original and eight copies of Hess
Corporation’s (“Hess™) application for renewal of its Competitive Electric Power
Supplier License. Also enclosed are an electronic copy of Hess’ application and the
filing fee of $250.

In order to assist in our record keeping, please file stamp the additional copy of
this package and return it to me in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided for that

purpose.

[f you have any questions, please contact me at (732) 750-7048. Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Sincerely

by };WL/

Jay L. Kooper
Director of Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures

cc: Hon. Meredith A. Hatfield (New Hampshire Office of Consumer Advocate)




